

Council on General Education
March 5, 2009

William Thompson, Amy Brock, Sean Cordes, Teale Bennet, "a!id #au\$en, Candace Mc%au\$hlin
&e'(o))icio*, te!e Bennet, +hyllis , ippey, -athleen ./ " onnell(Bro0n, " ou\$las #u)), William
Thompson, " a!id Casa\$rande, o)ura Boukari, Bill - no' &\$uest*

"iscussion o) General #onors 105 Ad!anced 2ine Arts

+hyllis , ippey³ This is a 100 level course and, so, doesn't look like an #onors course⁴ Most Gen
Ed courses are not 100⁴ Why do an ad!anced)ocus course⁵ "o they need Gen Ed and 6pper "i!ision
credit⁵

Bill - no'³ 7es 8)or the upper di!ision honors⁴ We also ha!e !ery)e0 lo0er di!ision classes⁴

+hyllis³ 9 need an or\$ani:in\$ principal that says³ This is appropriate ;ecause it is #onors⁴ But
ho0 do 0e say no to +olitical cience i) they ask the same <uestion⁴

Bill³ The #onors Colle\$e is not an academic department⁴ We ha!e a modicum o) control o!er
our o))erin\$s⁴

+hyllis³ o the)aculty mem;er 0ants to o))er it as Gen Ed so it 0ill make⁵

+hyllis3

+hyllis3 9 wanted to investigate the possibility of archiving our records. Bill, "a!id CasaGrande, Amy Brock and I met with Heather Richmond & University archivist. We are going to work toward establishing an archive. We will save the archives the paper and electronic records we have now. Then, every 100 years we will move the minutes, etc. from the Council website to the archives, where they will be archived in a searchable format & " ? " or C " *4

+hyllis3 I'd also like to have a webmaster for this council. Perhaps the professor could have a grad student in Computer, etc. or the webmaster for the various Senate Councils.

+hyllis3 The committee that met with Heather will meet with the professor to discuss our concerns about archives, etc. of our council.

+hyllis3

+hyllis3 All we want is totals from the departments, as reported numbers, related to the goals. I will make sure you know this. As regards our next meeting, we need to think about how we do with the numbers. I assume we are reporting to faculty senate. I assume we will take the numbers by area, not by departments.

>ohn Miller3

+hyllis3 =o4 >ust 2all4

>ohn Miller3 >udi " allinSer says we have to do this again in the spring.

+hyllis3 I will set that clarified.

+hyllis3 " discusses need for election of new chair in April.

Meeting at Adourned at 3:28 pm